
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Autumn 1: Learning in … 

R.E 
Family and love 

Year 1 will be focussing on families and belongings this half term. We will 

be recognising religious stories, including the story of Creation and how 

we can take care of God’s beautiful world. We will look at the different 

relationships we have at school, in our families and within the community. 

We will also explore different celebrations, including Baptism and the 

different signs and symbols we use in Church. 
 

Science 
Science will see us look at our bodies and our 

senses! We will be exploring taste, smell, hearing, 

touch and sight! We will be exploring what each 

sense does and looking at our own body parts.  

 

We will also be looking at seasonal change, 

noticing how the weather has change and how 

this impacts the world around us.  

 
 

  

Art and DT 
In art we are looking at the wonderful art 

work of local artist, Colin Pickering. Colin 

creates landscapes of the surrounding 

areas in Lancaster and Morecambe. We 

will be creating our own landscape 

drawings in the style of Colin Pickering.  

 

Music 
All learning is based on the theme ‘Hey you!’ 

The children will be learning to improve their 

singing and rhythmic skills during this  

topic! 
 

History and Geography 
We will be focussing on 

Geography this term. We are 

exploring our local area of 

Lancaster and our home. We will 

be completing simple ground 

work around our school grounds.  

English 
We begin this year looking at what we did on our 

Summer Holidays! We will be creating a recount of 

something exciting that happened and sending a 

postcard to tell a friend all about it!  

We will then move on to traditional tales, where we 

will be exploring texts such as, The Three Little Pigs, 

The Three bears and Jack and The Beanstalk.  

P.E 
This half term will see us 

outside focusing on our 

fundamental skills, including, 

jumping, hopping, and 

skipping. 

 

 

 

Maths 
Maths will see us start with place value to 10 and 

understanding number. This will lead into place value to 20 

by the end of the term.   

PSHE 
Our PSHE topic is ‘Fun Times’ where we will be learning all 

about special celebrations and the foods eaten within 

these events. We will also be looking at keeping healthy, 

exploring different playground games and how to stay 

active!  
 
 

 

Computing 
Year 1 will be looking at online safety, 

understanding how to be safe on the 

internet.  
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